
   

 

 

July Live RED Report  

District News  

 Family First/ Cardinal Connection 

 

Farmers Bank contacted Family First & Cardinal Connection to request the school supply lists. Ms. Vonda Todd 
is leading the charge by engaging the community in a county-wide effort to provide as many school supplies as 
possible for the students of Livingston County. The FRYSC is helping to promote this drive and sort/distribute 
the collected items. The community is exhibiting wonderful support as various individuals, organizations, 
businesses, and churches pledge to provide specific items. There are sponsorship opportunities for budgets of 
all sizes, and the local County Clerk’s Office is serving as a centralized drop off hub for anyone who would like 
to get involved. 
  
We still plan to have our annual Back-To-School Fair at Livingston Central High School on the last Monday of 
July (7/29) from 5:00-7:00. The Livingston County Board of Education will be hosting the refreshments and 
helping us welcome our students back to school.  As always, we have several community partners participating 
with a ton of great information and opportunities. This year the supplies that are normally purchased by Family 
First for distribution at the school tables, will be delivered directly to the schools, rather than distributed at the 
school tables that night.  However, many community partners will still provide supplies that night. We look 
forward to seeing everyone, and kicking off another great school year! 
 

North Livingston  
 

NLES Open House Monday, August 5th   5-7 PM 
 
 

Livingston County Middle School  
 

LCMS Open House Tuesday, August 6th 
6th Grade 5:00-6:30 
7th and 8th Grade 6:30-8:00 
 
LCMS JumpStart for Sixth Grade 
Monday, August 12th 5:00-7:00 
 

South Livingston 
 

Registration Night - August 8th 
    Kindergarten & 1st Grade at 4:00-4:45 PM in classrooms 
    2nd & 3rd Grades at 5:00-5:45 PM in classrooms 
    4th & 5th Grades at 6:00-6:45 PM in classrooms 

New students register in the front office between 4:00-6:00 PM 
 

Open House - August 29th 
    Kindergarten & 2nd Grade at 5:00 PM in classrooms 
    1st & 3rd Grades at 5:30 PM in the classrooms 
    4th & 5th Grades at 6:00 PM in the gym 
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June 28 through July 2 seven members of 
LCHS FBLA along with their advisors, Leigh 
Ann Choat and Greta Ramage, traveled to San 
Antonio, Texas to attend the 2019 FBLA 
National Conference. Students attended state 
and national level meetings, participated in 
their respective business competitions and 
networked with other members from across 
the country. While in San Antonio they were 
also able to experience some of the local 
culture by exploring the beautiful San Antonio 
Riverwalk, going on a historical walking tour of 
the city, visiting The Alamo and Sea World San 
Antonio. LCHS FBLA would like to thank the 
Livingston County Board of Education for their 
assistance in funding this trip, along with 
several local businesses and individuals who 
made the trip possible through their generous 
donations. 

High School 101: 
LCHS Project Pass sponsored a High School 101 
session for upcoming freshmen. The weeklong 
session kicked off with an informative 
parent/student breakfast. During the breakfast, 
parents were given the current LCHS Curriculum 
Guide and they participated in discussion of various 
aspects of high school. During the remainder of the 
week, the students:  
- participated in a scavenger hunt during which they        
  learned important locations throughout the high  
  school 
- completed skills and interest assessments 
- explored career opportunities matched to their   
  personalities 
- built drafts of schedules for their high school  
  careers and began narrowing down their pathways 
- read and discussed the student agenda 

 - learned about the clubs and extra-curricular activities offered at LCHS 
- walked through a “basic day” at LCHS (tone schedule, class locations, lunches, morning procedures,     
  afternoon dismissal, etc.) 
- discussed emergency drills 
- worked collaboratively with classmates 
- worked on their presentation skills 
- provided constructive feedback to peers 
- learned various study skills 
- identified their own areas for improvement to help them be successful in high school 
- learned high school “survival tips” 
- participated in activities that required them to review math and English skills 
- participated in art activities that helped them break out of their comfort zones & find their creative    
  sides 
- constructed and painted bird houses while learning shop safety tips 
- participated in a cooking contest in which students were judged based on taste and presentation 
  High School 101 was a success. We would love to continue this program next year and watch it grow. 
 



 
ACT Bootcamp 
LCHS Project Pass sponsored an ACT Boot Camp in June and July for those students preparing for their 
ACT.   During the math and science portions, students began by discussing a few practice problems then 
completing a practice session for both contents in the allotted time. After students finished with the practice 
they discussed each question individually. While practicing the reading portion, students deconstructed 
questions to identify what was being asked on the test. During the English sections students discussed each 
test question, reviewing any grammar/punctuation rules when necessary. Students were also given multiple 
testing tips and strategies to use. The teachers were very encouraged by the focus and intentionality of the 
students who attended.  
 
Livingston Central FFA attends State Convention, FFA Camp 
By Josie Howard, Livingston Central FFA Reporter 
 
It has been an exciting summer for the Livingston Central FFA Chapter. On June 10-13, 11 members went to 
the 90th annual FFA State Convention in Lexington, Kentucky. This trip was an eye-opening experience as an 
FFA member. Many of our members were honored this week. Jack Howard was awarded first place in Fiber 
and Oil Crop Production Proficiency as well as serving on the State Officer Nominating Committee. Lauren 
Schmitt was awarded first place in Goat Production Proficiency and second place in Diversified Ag Production 
Proficiency. Emily Padon competed in Ag Mechanics Impromptu. Jack Howard, Emily Padon, and Abigail 
Calender all received their State FFA Degrees. Our Chapter was awarded for 100% membership and rated gold, 
the top rating, which is based on our activities and how we compare to other chapters in the state. 
 
On June 24-28, 14 members traveled to Hardinsburg, Kentucky to the Kentucky FFA Leadership Training 
Center. Many fun activities at camp kept members busy throughout the week including officer training which 
allowed our chapter leadership team to better understand their duties and become better leaders. Other 
activities such as athletic periods gave members recreation time to play fun games such as volleyball, 
basketball, and softball as well as taught members valuable skills such as teamwork and sportsmanship. 
Chapter hour allowed our members to establish chapter goals for the upcoming school year and plan new 
events. The low ropes course was an exciting experience that taught members communication skills and 
brought our chapter closer together. On Monday night, the chapter presided over the night session. On Friday, 
some of our members received awards for this week. Trey Debes received a leadership award for top 10% and 
Sheyenna Stytz was awarded outstanding leadership earning top 1/3 of the 10%. Sheyenna Stytz was also on 
the winning athletic team. Tyler Calender competed in the camp quiz contest and Robert Schmitt ran for camp 
council.  FFA Camp was a truly impacting trip that I encourage everyone to experience. These experiences have 
prepared us for an exciting 2019-2020 school year 
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